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Nightingale Class Update 

Nightingale Class has had a great two weeks. They have settled in really well and are all showing 

myself and Mrs Farren how fabulous they can be in their new year groups. We have been doing 

some interesting work on Florence Nightingale and Mary Seacole; they wrote some excellent biog-

raphies. They are working hard in maths, revisiting some tricky numbers between 0-100. The chil-

dren have been learning and labelling the parts of the human body in Science, which they loved. In 

RE and PSHE, we are talking a lot about how we can be a good friend to one another, how we can 

make our classroom a happy place for everyone, and how we can celebrate our differences. The 

children have created some lovely ideas and some great pieces of art to decorate our new class-

room –it is becoming a lovely learning space for the children.  

Thank you for your support in my new role. I look forward to the year ahead with Nightingale 
Class.  
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Nightingale Class Update Cont... 
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School Meal Special 

If your child doesn’t normally have a 

school meal but would like to try this 

special day, please send in £2.25. 

Attendance & Punctuality 

Well done to Pankhurst Class who win Attendance 

Ted and Punctuality Pup this week.  

Brilliant effort!  

Much better attendance in 

most classes this week. 

 

Class Percentage 

Attendance 

Potter 95.8 

Nightingale 96.5 

Darwin 94.8 

Pankhurst 99.6 

Shakespeare 98.9 

Churchill 99.2 



 

 

Enjoyment      Challenge     Independence      Confidence      Resilience   

 

NEWSLETTER 13TH SEPTEMBER 2019 

Open Day - Sandhurst Nursery Open Days 
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Open Day - Sandhurst Nursery Local Events 
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Want to become a future Lioness? 
Calling all Girls in Years  4, 5 & 6        

 
Are you interested in football and would like to 

join a team.    Beckley Rangers are now recruiting 
for their Girls Academy. 

 
A free taster session is taking place on                     Saturday 14th 

September 3pm – 4pm  
at Marlborough House School, High Street, Hawkhurst. 

Park in the Pre-Prep Car Park  
(Meet by the cricket nets (they are over to your left)      you can 

wear whatever kit you wish BUT please wear shin pads otherwise 
you will be unable to play). 

 

If you enjoy yourself and wish to continue, sessions will take 
place on Saturdays at the same time and location. Further 

details will be given on the day.  

 
These sessions are being run by Scott Mason and James Edwards. 
Scott is Chairman of Beckley Rangers.  Scott and James are both  

  fully qualified coaches and have been CRC checked by the FA* and have 
recently completed a FA* Safeguarding course. 

 
For further information you can contact him on 

smason@yahoo.co.uk   or 07952 609025  

mailto:smason@yahoo.co.uk
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Calling all Reception and Year 1       Boys 
and Girls 

 
Are you interested in football and would like to 

join a team.    Beckley Rangers are now recruiting 
for their Academy. 

 
A free taster session is taking place on                     Saturday 14th 

September 3pm – 4pm  
at Marlborough House School, High Street, Hawkhurst. 

Park in the Pre-Prep Car Park  
(Meet by the cricket nets (they are over to your left)      you can 

wear whatever kit you wish BUT please wear shin pads otherwise 
you will be unable to play) 

If you enjoy yourself and wish to continue, sessions will take 
place on Saturday mornings at either  

Northiam or Peasmarsh.  Further details will be given on 
the day.  

 
These sessions are being run by Scott Mason and James Edwards. 
Scott is Chairman of Beckley Rangers.  Scott and James are both  

  fully qualified coaches and have been CRC checked by the FA* and have 
recently completed a FA* Safeguarding course. 

 
For further information you can contact him on 

smason@yahoo.co.uk   or 07952 609025 

 

mailto:smason@yahoo.co.uk
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Diary Dates 

 

 

20th Sep  Non Uniform Day  for Fegan’s Weald Family Hub 

27th Sep  Harvest Assembly – Parents welcome – school hall 9.10 a.m. 

9th Oct  Open Morning  

14th Oct  Writing Week 

18th Oct  INSET Day 

29th Oct  Parent Consultations   Eve 4 - 6.30 p.m. 

30th Oct  Parent Consultations   Afternoon 3.30 – 5.50 

16th Nov  Children in Need – non school uniform 

18th Nov  Individual Photos and family groups 

2nd Dec  Assessment Week 

10th Dec  KS1 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

11th Dec  KS1 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

12th Dec  KS2 Rehearsal a.m.  

   KS2 Nativity p.m. 2.00 p.m. 

13th Dec  KS2 Nativity 2.00 p.m. 

   Christmas Jumper Day 

16th Dec  Carol Church Service 5.00 p.m. 

17th Dec  Christmas Lunch Day 

18th Dec  Whole School Trip to Panto  Date change 

19th Dec  KS1 and KS2 Christmas Parties 


